
 

Priorities for new

Queensland Government
Dietitians Australia is advocating to the new Queensland Government to focus on improving

nutrition outcomes for the health and wellbeing of all Queenslanders, prioritising efforts in

Queensland public schools and mental health services.

We are calling the Government to:

Provide all Queensland public primary schools with ongoing access to community health

Accredited Practising Dietitians to facilitate co-designed nutrition support programs

Ensure the equitable integration of the dietetic workforce across Queensland Health,

prioritising Queensland Mental Health services

Read the full priorities:

Dietitians Australia priorities for new Queensland Government

Related media releases:

New QLD Government must take bold action on nutrition to prioritise the health and

wellbeing of Queenslanders
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